Director for the Public Health Department
[bookmark: _GoBack]The Cedar County Board of Health is seeking to employ a Director for the Public Health Department. Cedar County is a rural county located in east central Iowa. The Public Health Department has approximately fifteen employees and consists of home health and public health programs.  Responsibilities of the director are the overall management of the department including quality assurance and performance improvement, fiscal budgeting and compliance, leadership, planning and organization, compliance and enforcement of federal, state, and local laws and regulations, and achievement of the department’s vision, mission, program objectives and strategic plan.
Bachelor degree in Nursing or other related health profession preferred.  Master degree in public health or nursing encouraged.  Two years of Home Health and/or Public Health management recommended.
Excellent benefits and retirement provided. Pre-employment physical required. Applications and position description available at www.cedarcounty.org or at the Cedar County Public Health office, Room B-1, Cedar County Courthouse, Tipton, IA  52772.  Telephone: 563-886-2226. Accepting applications now, position open late summer. Applications should be submitted to the attention of Erica Christian, Office Manager, or to echristian@cedarcounty.org. Resumes will be accepted until the position is filled.
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